
Firstly, we would like to wish you all a very Happy & Healthy New 
Year. We hope that everyone enjoyed their Christmas Festivities 
and that we are ready for everything that 2018 has to offer. 

We would like to thank everyone for their very kind and generous 
donations to the Christmas Fayre which was a great success. To all 
of the teachers, parents and carers and volunteers, we are most 
grateful and could not achieve these great things without you all 
and your amazing children. 

Whilst we are reflecting upon Christmas, if anyone should have 
any excess / unwanted ‘smellies’, gifts or chocolates, we would be 
happy to take these as donations for our 2018 fundraising! Saves 
storing them until next year!! Please speak to any of the SASA 
ladies and we will point you in the right direction.

We should let you know that our first event of 2018 will be the 
Year 4 cake sale on Friday 26th January which will be followed by 
our annual quiz which will be held on Friday 2nd February, so start 
thinking about your teams now, who will be the 2018 champions 
and who will get the wooden spoons?

We will also be hosting the KS1 & KS2 discos for which further 
details will follow very shortly.

If you have any good ideas for fund-raising, we would love to hear 
about them on Facebook, Twitter or via our email address (all 
detailed below). Please check our page on the St Andrew’s School 
website and SASA will also keep you updated through Parentmail
and our Facebook page for upcoming events.

We hope that you will continue to support us in raising funds for 
St Andrew’s and look forward to whatever the New Year has in 
store! Thank you, SASA
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There are several ways which you can help us to raise money 
for the school without even leaving your home!
Easy fundraising: Register here first when you shop at Amazon, 
Tesco Direct, Next and loads more on-line shops, Choose SASA-
OXON and we get a donation for your internet shopping at no 
extra cost to you! 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/standrewschchinnor. You 
still shop directly with each retailer as you would normally, but 
simply by using the links each purchase you make will generate 
a donation to St Andrew’s.

Clothing Bank: Located between Manser and Benton buildings 
(by the bins) for clothing, paired shoes, towels and curtains. 

Stamptastic: No more sewing labels. Order through 
stamptastic.co.uk and use ordering code CHINNOR for us to get 
our donation. 

Family Saver Card: For £29.97, the family saver card gets 
children in for free and free kids food at loads of great locations 
including Tiago’s Fish & Chip van (kids eat free - see T&Cs) Use 
code: SCH00002 for £5 cash for school. 

Microscooter: 10% back for school when you purchase at 
www.microscooters.co.uk and add 123126 at the checkout. 

Riverford Fruit/Veg Box Order at riverford.co.uk/veg-for-parents 
with code SCH1020 in note for us to get a donation after your 
3rd order.

Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/sasachinnor or 
Twitter: @sasachinnor
Or Email: helpsasa@outlook.com
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